
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

5th Grade News 

November 9th, 2016 
 

     The students went to an opera 

at Schurz High School on Monday. 

They watched a performance of 

Jason and the Argonauts.   

     The weather is getting chilly so 

please make sure your child brings 

a St. Viator’s sweater to school if 

they tend to get cold in class. 

Children should also bring an 

extra pair of gym shoes for gym.  

      

     If you haven’t checked it out 

already, our class website is up 

and running at: 

http://annemcgrathgrade5.weebly.

com/ 

 

     Picture packs are going home in 

the yellow folders today. If you 

would like to keep the picture 

pack, just send $10 cash or check 

to school by November 16th. If you 

do not want to purchase the 

picture pack, send it back to 

school.  

     In Science, the 5th graders are 

learning about all the things that 

are recycled by our environment 

such as carbon, nitrogen, and 

other useful elements. The 

students’ ad campaign posters 

are displayed at Starbucks this 

month; make sure to go take a 

look!  

     In Religion students are 

learning about Mary as the 

human mother of God. Students 

should make sure to keep up 

with handwriting that they do 

not complete in class.     

      

 

Upcoming Events   

Upcoming tests 
and quizzes: 

 Spelling test on 

Friday in 

Language Arts 

 Chapter 3 test in 

Social Studies 

next week 

 Geo quiz 4 in 

Social Studies 

next week 

 

 

 
 

News from Mrs. Johnson 

     There is a math quiz 

Friday covering 

sections 3.1 and 3.2. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students are 

wrapping up chapter 

3. They will have a 

test next week. The 

Geo Challenge 4 is 

due Thursday, there 

will be a Geo quiz 

next week. 
 

     In Language Arts class, 

the students have begun the 

noun/adjective unit.  Going 

home today is the narrative 

essay rubric and spelling test.  

The next creative writing 

unit will be expository 

writing.  Spelling Lesson 12 

is due tomorrow and the test 

is Friday. 
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News from Ms. McGrath 

 

From room 305 

News from Mrs. Smith News from Mr. Slawik 
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